
 

 

Dear Intermediate/Advance String Orchestra Parents and Students,  

Some families have wondered about practice during this time of school closure. 
There is no expectation of practice. However, here are some optional learning 
activities for any family that is interested. 

Students may play songs we have been learning this year. If you choose to look at 
your music during this time, please remember to look at the key signature (#’s), 
time signature, how many beats each note is, and the articulation (short or long). 
Please also count as you are playing.  

We look forward to seeing you when we return. 

Here again are each teachers’ emails:  

Mr. Sit: osit@newhallsd.com 
Ms. Fuentes: mfuentes@newhallsd.com.                                                            
Ms. Gappinger:  jgappinger@newhallsd.com  

Thank you, NSD Orchestra  


